
Pre-chat form 
Name: 
Doyle Hughes 

E-mail: 
doyle58@centurytel.net 

Doyle Hughes 
Washington Water should be strictly required to provide for future rates information and 
timeline for accomplishing such; as in similar Washington Water purchases of other smaller 
water systems ~ have apparently resulted in "Quadrupled Rates" upon unsuspecting water 
customers and as such qualifies as "RATE SHOCK" ! 
Pam Chiles 

 
If you would like to file a complaint you can do so online by following this link 
https://www.utc.wa.gov/consumers/Pages/ConsumerComplaints.aspx or you may call us at 
1-888-333-WUTC (9882). 
Doyle Hughes 
I would to include this into todays UTC Meeting. Please 
Please forward to John Cupp, ASAP! Tks! 
Pam Chiles 

mailto:doyle58@centurytel.net
https://www.utc.wa.gov/consumers/Pages/ConsumerComplaints.aspx


 
I will. You're welcome. 
Doyle Hughes 
Merry Christmas! 
Pam Chiles 

 
Thank you, to you as well. 

Read 

08:35:59 am 
Doyle Hughes left the chat 

 


